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Greetings from the Abbey!

Dear Family, Friends, and Carers,
Abbey House is glad to fill you in on
what we have been up to these last three
months in this newsletter.

From popular and extravagant Happy
Hours to Concerts and Singalongs, we
always work hard to ensure our residents
remain happy, safe, and engaged.

Activity Highlights

This newsletter covers the months of September,
October, and November of 2023.

Special events we held:
- Father’s Day High Tea
- Paul’s Classical Guitar Concert
- Melbourne Cup
- Remembrance Day Service
- Ainsley Collection
Mittagong Primary School Choir
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